
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Camron Settlemier [mailto:csettlemier@highdeftrains.com]  
> Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 9:06 AM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
> Subject: [User Approved] Do not zone the 3300 block of Belmont CN2 
>  
> To the Planning and Sustainability Commission: 
>  
> I am tired of you being in the hands of developers. Stop destroying Portland. Just stop it already! In 
particular the 3300 Block of Belmont is under attach, with evildoers wanting to destroy this historic 
area with a CN2 (5 story designation). No! Do not increase the height in this area. Ugly 3 story condos 
are bad, Shitty and ugly 5 story condos are even worse. Can't we keep a few areas of Portland livable? 
Must we really bow down to the all mighty developer dollar and the corruption it spreads? 
>  
> Camron Settlemier 
>  
PO Box 172 
Woodburn, OR 97071 
 


